January 30, 2002

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF TENTATIVE AGREEMENT FOR PAY REDUCTION PLAN

The School Board's negotiators and its exclusive bargaining agents reached Tentative Agreement on Monday, January 28, 2002 regarding the implementation of a Pay Reduction Plan. All Unions have indicated that the Tentative Agreement will be submitted to its membership for ratification prior to the regularly-scheduled School Board Meeting of February 13, 2002.

If ratified, the Tentative Agreement will be presented to the Board for ratification.

Details of this Board Agenda Item will be made available prior to the Board meeting of February 13, 2002.

NED/jh